MEMORANDUM

DATE: 
November 5, 2009
TO:

Sam Scholle, Director of Public Works and Wastewater

FROM:
Stephen Romano, Development Review Planner
SUBJECT:
Revocation Request: Parsons Avenue St. Rose
Enclosed is a copy of documents submitted by Stephen Harrison of Scott Equipment Company. The company through Mr. Harrison is requesting the revocation of undeveloped Parsons Avenue in St. Rose that is situated through their property.
Please examine the site and make a determination as to the continuing public need of this right-of-way and memo this Department of your findings. The applicant’s resubdivision application was removed from the November 2009 Planning & Zoning Commission agenda but will likely be ready for consideration at the December 2009 meeting. Therefore, time is of the essence. Thank you.

cc:
Planning & Zoning File

SAR

